MEMORANDUM
June 19, 2001
TO: Kay Flynn, Records and Reporting
FROM: Melinda Watts, Competitive Services /\,«a'—‘!.l‘

RE: Return of Confidential Document

Staff has reviewed confidential Document Nos. 07466-01 and 07509-01, submitted by
Sprint and Atlantic.Net, respectively, and has determined the material is no longer needed by the
Commission. Accordingly, it can be returned to the companies at this time.

cc: Beth Keating
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